
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

All the children going to Swim School are working hard and the instructors are very pleased with 
their progress.  Assessments will take place on Thursday and all children will participate in a 
Water Safety day on Friday.  On Friday, children need to bring a pair of long pyjamas or a long 
sleeved top and long pants to complete part of the water safety course swimming in clothes.  
They still need to wear their swimmers under their long clothes in the pool.  An extra plastic bag 
for the wet clothing would be advisable. 

CLEAN UP DAY 

We will participate in the annual Clean Up Australia campaign at school this Friday at 10.00 am.  
Children will need to bring a pair of gardening gloves if possible.  The SRC is organising the event. 


